
February 14, 2017 Special Meeting of the Electors 

Town of Garfield Special Meeting of the Electors 
Tuesday, February 14, 2017 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Dickinsen called the special meeting of the electors to order at 
6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 14, 2017 in the town hall on Hillcrest Road. 
Present were Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, 
Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy 
Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Also in attendance were road patrolman 
Don Brasda, Alice Glavin, Lori Prudlick, Eric Prudlick, Dave Call, Karl 
Schearer, and Fire Chief Nels Gunderson, along with two other people who 
were not local residents. 
 
Following discussion of the proposed new Osseo Rural Fire Department 
building, a vote was held for/against building the new fire building. There 
were 12 township residents, and the vote was unanimous to approve the fire 
building. 
 
Motion made and seconded to adjourn the special meeting. Motion carried – 
meeting adjourned. 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